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To:		6th Grade Parents and Guardians

From:	6th Grade Teachers

Date: 	Friday, March 3rd 2017

Subject: 	Field Trip Permission Slip/Final Payment

On January 24th, final payment information regarding the 6th Grade field trip to see Aladdin on Broadway was sent home. We must make our final payment for the buses and show tickets now! Please send in the attached signed permission slip and payment of $60 by Friday, March 17th. Payment can be made with cash or check. Checks should be made out to Poquessing Middle School. Contact your child’s 1st period teacher if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you in advance for helping us provide a wonderful experience for our students!

[image: Image result for aladdin]
[bookmark: _GoBack]
image1.jpeg
‘ : v“*

[\ “E \i
i
itiii iittiiit g
\1}

‘ \i’\'\‘(\’i\\ ANT NOTICE!





image2.gif




